
ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘C’ 

Received 21st October 2015: 

Dear Oliver, 

Thank you for your email and its subsequent reminder. 

I have quickly read through the draft Statement and have only one comment to make apart from the 

fact that I found the document to be clear, thorough and extremely well written. Well done. 

My only comment was on Page 23 where we refer to “self baring” rather than “ self barring.” I’ll 

leave you to consider the ramifications! 

Best wishes, 

Michael Freeman 


